नोर्बुलिंका रोड-१३, ल्हासा, तिब्बत, चीन Norbulingka Road-13, Lhasa, Tibet, China

As we commemorate the 70th anniversary of the establishment of diplomatic relations between Nepal and the People's Republic of China, I would like to sincerely thank the government and people of the People's Republic of China for their friendship and unwavering support over the past 70 years.

Nepal and China have fostered a formal relations based on respect, trust, and collaboration since August 1, 1955. This long-standing partnership, guided by the principles of peaceful coexistence, has flourished in a variety of fields, including trade, culture, tourism, and infrastructure development.

High-level exchanges and collaborative initiatives have strengthened our peoples' historic ties, which are bolstered by shared values and geographic proximity. The bonds of friendship between our two countries continue to inspire us to work together for a prosperous and harmonious future. I express my profound appreciation to the People's Republic of China on behalf of the Government and people of Nepal for its unwavering dedication to our bilateral partnership.

We look forward to strengthening our collaboration and achieving our common objectives for the good of our peoples and the region as we commemorate this milestone.

The Consulate General of Nepal in Lhasa remains dedicated to strengthening people-topeople ties and fostering greater cultural, economic, and social exchanges between Nepal and the People's Republic of China.

Happy 70th Anniversary of Nepal-China Diplomatic Relations!

With best wishes for the future,

Laxmi Prasad Niraufa

Consul General %

01 August 2025